
PROCLAMATION  
 
 

 

 

National Employee Appreciation Day 
 

WHEREAS, Friday, March 1, 2024, is National Employee Appreciation Day, and offers the 

opportunity to recognize Dundee’s workers and their contributions to their local communities; and  

 

WHEREAS, Dundee employees make a significant contribution to the well-being and quality of 

life for all citizens of our town; and 

 

WHEREAS, Town employees dedicate every day to building infrastructure, conserving and 

preserving our cultural resources, inspecting facilities, licensing professionals, enforcing the laws, 

ensuring quality education, providing a social safety net, and protecting the health, well-being and 

quality of life of the citizens of our town; and 

 

WHEREAS, Dundee enjoys a diversity of other industries and jobs that support our families and 

economy, like the trades, agriculture, professional services, and many others; and  

 

WHEREAS, Town of Dundee is honored to join the nation on March 1, 2024, to express special 

appreciation and gratitude for their hard work and dedication to serving the citizens of this 

beautiful town.   

 

NOW, THEREFORE, I, Samuel Pennant, Mayor of the Town of Dundee, hereby proclaim March 

1, 2024 as 

 

EMPLOYEE APPRECIATION DAY 
 

 

       ________________________________ 

       Sam Pennant, Mayor 

 

Attest: 

________________________________ 

Trevor Douthat, Town Clerk 


